
 

 

 

N u a c h t  ó  S c o i l  T í r  E i l t í n  
Christmas  2015 

Junior Infants 2015 

Presentation of Irish Flag 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 Halloween 2015! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

                                                Christmas plays 2015! 
Our Christmas plays were held on  Thursday, 17th December. 
Junior and Senior Infants presented ‘The Tale of the Christmas Tree’ 
‘The Night Before Christmas’ from First, Second and Third classes. 
Fourth, Fifth and Sixth classes presented ‘The Late Wise Man’ 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

We held a Book Fair in October! 

Life Time Lab and Library Quiz! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check www.tireltonns.ie for more photos 
We want to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year. 

School re-opening on  Wednesday, 6th January, 2016. 

Dr. Jason van 
der Velde 
visits with his 
new jeep 
which our 
pupils helped 
fundraise for 
in the “Jeep 
for Jason” 


